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To whom it may concern,
My name is Aisling Quinn. I am currently in my final year of Law and Society (BCL3) in DCU.
I would very much like to discuss opportunities with you and with Byrne- Wallace in regards to a placement. From my research of the company I believe I would be the perfect candidate. I believe that Byrne Wallace is regarded as one of the busiest and most experienced corporate law firms in Ireland. Corporate and Company/ Business Law are areas of law I have always dreamt of pursuing. I am also extremely interested in the fact your firm deals with important issues in relation to equality and discrimination in Employment Law. 
Throughout my studies and my experience in my part-time job, Three Ireland, I have gathered a particular interest in Company law and how a company is run. I believe much of what I have learned in this sector will stand to me as an intern in Byrne Wallace especially. During my time in Three Ireland I have gathered the importance of GDPR, also, how a business works day-to-day, and finally, I deal with clients, specifically business clients daily which will benefit me as an intern in Byrne- Wallace if I ever have to be the first point of contact for business clients during my time as an intern. 
I have always worked with people and work very well in a team. I complete any task given to me to the best of my ability in a time- efficient manner. I am a confident public speaker and was very active in my debate team in school and ran for 1st year representative for the feminist society in 1st year of college.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have always had a passion for law and justice and am confident that if I am chosen as an intern that I will provide top class service to clients and be the perfect representative for Byrne Wallace.
Thank you for taking the time to review my resume. I look forward to talking with you.

Sincerely,
Aisling Quinn
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